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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT 
 825 5th Street, Suite 111, Eureka, CA   95501-1153 

 Telephone (707) 476-2390   Fax (707) 445-7299 

   

 
 

September 9, 2019 

 

Re: Letter of Support 

 

Dear Nordic Aquafarms, Inc.,  

 

The County of Humboldt Board of Supervisors is pleased to support Nordic Aquafarms’ project 

for the construction of a new RAS facility on the Samoa Peninsula.  

 

The County is committed to exploring options to improve infrastructure on the Samoa Peninsula 

with other invested public agencies, especially where such infrastructure aligns with the Boards 

strategic framework, and the County’s Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy 

(CEDS). 

 

The County of Humboldt is committed to improving its local economy, as noted in our Strategic 

Framework, by diversifying the local economy with living wage jobs through value added 

industries, such as the aquaculture industries and for projects like those proposed by Nordic 

Aquafarms.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Rex Bohn, Chair 

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 

 

cc: 

 

 


